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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Sheraton REM <info@sheratonrem.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 11:17 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Proposed plan for Lake Almanor

After reviewing both sides of the debate, please let me go on record as saying I am completely opposed to the 
Water Board staff's recommendation in the draft EIR. 
 
There is not a good enough reason to export most of the lake's cold water pool.  It would have a significant 
impact on the lake as a cold water fishery, it will result in a warmer lake with increased algae blooms, impacting 
fish and humans. 
 
The State Water Board has not provided a cost estimate or a cost-benefit analysis.  The plan provides no 
accountability to the people who would be impacted.  All who enjoy the lake would be affected.   
 
This is a bad plan and plain bad judgement by the State Water Board. 
 
Thank you for considering this opinion.  I'm sure there are hundreds or even thousands of others with the same 
opinion. 
 
Kathy Mann 


